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July 8 , 1969 

MEMORANDUM 

To; Collier Gladin 

From: Ge orge B ci-ry 

Subject: CAP -- City of Atlanta Central Business District Plan 

I hav a copy of your letter to Mr. Bowden, dated July l, 1969, concerning the 
fact lh t the City and other ag ncies have various contracts with the Al n M . 
Voorhees Company. Is it anticipated that the Voorhees Company will be engaged 
to do t h ' xpanded tudy that will b made possible as a re ult of the Federal 
Cira.nt exp cted from the Department of Transportation? 
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